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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

FEBRUARY 24, 1986 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers Jeffrey Siler 

Charles Taylor 
Bernard Samples 
J. v. Stone 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Jon Bormet 
Chief of Police William Lickert 
Intern Mike Haverland 
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The following applicants were interviewed and 

considered to fill the one vacancy existing on the Centerville 
I • • I Property Review Commission: 

Mr. Jarred Haney 
Mr. Casimer Salys 
Mr. Raymond Johnson 
Mr. Donald Collins (unable to be present for an interview). 

Council concurred that Mr. Haney be appointed to fill said 
vacancy. 
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Mr. Salys will be contacted by Mayor Heintz to 

ascertain if he would consider serving as a Member of the Board 
of Tax Appeals. 

Chief Lickert reviewed for Council his recommendation to Mr. 
Kenning that Volvo police cruisers again be purchased this year. 
He reviewed the performance record of those presently owned by 
the City of Centerville and the reception of these cruisers by 
the Police Officers. Discussion followed relative to the 
purchase of Volvos vs American made vehicles. The majority of 
Council concurred that the City advertise for bids for the 
purchase of additional Volvo police vehicles. 

Copies of proposed changes to the Personnel Rules and 
Regulations for employees of the City of Centerville were made 
available to Council Members prior to this Meeting. These were 
compared with the Personnel Ordinances passed e?ch year by City 
Council. Following discussion, it was the consensus of the 
majority of Council that this, a portion of the Administrative 
Code, not. require Council action, this is an administrative 
matter and should not require legislative action. This will be 
further reviewed with Municipal Attorney Robert Farquhar for 
compliance with the Centerville Charter. 

Mr. Bormet reviewed his proposal to proceed with the final 
engineering for the Spring Valley, State Route 49 Intersection 
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Improvement Project. The City has budgeted $100,000 to proceed 
with this engineering in 1986. Upon suggestion of Mr. Taylor, 
Council concurred that costs and o~tions for financing be 
reviewed prior to making a decision on this matter. City Council 
requested that an in-house ballpark estimate be drafted for the 
improvement to Alexandersville-Bellbrook Road from Loop Road to 
Clyo Road in the City of Centerville. 

~ ~~~__D ' 
Marilyn J. M~L~gh~ 
Clerk of Council 


